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Peter Herring

From: Greg Hawkins

Sent: Tuesday, 3 July 2012 3:18 PM

To: Peter Herring; Richard Longhurst
Cc: Neil Spencer

Subject: Re: Dacom Approval (Tax Initiative)

Great news, thanks Peter.
Greg Hawkins

From: Peter Herring

To: Richard Longhurst; Greg Hawkins
Cc: Neil Spencer

Sent: Tue Jul 03 15:12:31 2012
Subject: Dacom Approval (Tax Initiative)
Richard/Greg,

Some positive news to start F13, we received the approval for Dacom 5.19 today from the VCGLR, the release has the key enhancement of allowing the
current Gaming Dining Rewards to be issued by the approval gaming equipment and classified as a Bonus Jackpot.

We will now schedule the system upgrade for next week and prepare to execute the staged implementation plan as per the Business Plan.
This has been an initiative being developed quietly in the background and is another key piece in Gaming Machines hitting its F13 targets.
Regards

Pete

Peter Herring

General Manager - Product & Strategy

Crown Melbourne Limited
8 Whiteman Street Southbank 3006

Web: www.crownmelbourne.com.au




